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This Week...

It was great to welcome so many parents into school
on Tuesday afternoon to see the children’s art work.
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Sienna took part in a hockey tournament. Their
coach was particularly impressed with their maturity,
sportsmanship and determination which is great to
hear and we are very proud of them too.
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Austin, Paige, Riley and Bethany enjoyed a
curriculum enrichment day at Bede’s School and
represented us very well with their attitudes and
enthusiasm. Riley has also achieved his Gold Award
for playing the guitar.

Wishing you all a fun (but restful) half term!

Katherin Weeks

Term Dates and Coming Events

OCTOBER

Monday 29'" October — INSET DAY

Tuesday 30" School Open — Term 2

3.50pm — 6.20pm Parent Consultations (School Hall)
No Computer Club

NOVEMBER
Thursday 1%t 3.50pm to 6.20pm — Parent Consultations
No Choir Club No Netball Club
Thursday 22" NHS Flu Vaccinations (YR,1,2,3,4,5)
Friday 30"  Xmas Fair Mufti Day — Christmas jumpers
4pm Meads Magic, Meads Village
DECEMBER
Saturday 8" 1lam to 1pm School Christmas Fair
Monday 10" Pantomime —Jack & the Beanstalk
Monday 17" Christmas Lunch — Christmas jumpers
Tuesday 18™ 9.30am Reception Class Christmas Singing
6.00pm Christmas Carol Service at church
Wednesday 19" Last day of Term 2
http://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/term-dates/

Faith in the Family

‘Forgive us the wrongs we have done, as we forgive the
wrongs that others have done to us.” Matthew 6:12
This week we learnt about forgiveness and how to
fix relationships. As we spend a week together
enjoying family time lets practice forgiving each
other and maybe say the Lords prayer together

each day. (Matthew 6:9-15) Ain Leach

Rainbow Awards

Reception — Freddie Cornwall

Year1l-— George Margry N
Year2—  Charlie Ashford L
Year 3 — Lynne Naito

Year 4 — Flora MclLachlan

Year 5 — Nathan Willows

Year 6 — Sophie Etwell

Parent Readers

We would love to have more volunteers in school to hear children read. If you are able to commit a small amount of time regularly
to do this, please speak to Mrs Newton Brown in the office. To become a volunteer you simply need to complete some paperwork,
including a DBS application. There is also a volunteer policy on the school website for your information.

Parent readers will support in a different class from their own child’s class.
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Year 6 Safety in Action
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